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Raszka Shelley

From: GREG BROWN <gbrown68@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 1:53 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Oregon Wolves

I am asking that you consider protecting the wolves of Oregon. They are just gaining 

a foothold and are starting to establish themselves in your great state. With all 

the other blood shed in other states, I am hoping that Oregon will set the example 

for sound humane wolf management. They need to be protected or wolves like 

Journey and his family will forever be in danger. I want to see a world with wolves, 

and I want to see states develop better stewardship for wildlife and this includes wolves. 

  

Sincerely, 

Lori Stamp-Brown  


